PUBLIC NOTICE

Public Hearing for Opening of the 2018 Budget.

The Kane County Board of Commissioners will meet in a Public Hearing during their
regularly scheduled Commission meeting on December 17,2018 at 10:15 A.M. The
meeting will be located in the Kane County Commission Chambers, 76 North Main,
Kanab, Utah 84741. The Commission will open the 2018 Budget for various
adjustments to its revenues and expenditures in operational budgets.

Published November 29, December 6, and December 13, 2018 in the Southern Utah
News.

John Livingston,
Kane County Budget Officer



